
Let's Catch Up! 

What a great year we had! Our association has grown with every show, we

also started new events this year! 

Canada’s Greatest Cowgirl went over so well, we are proud to show off the

talent of all our association cowgirls! We are excited to announce that we

will once again be putting on this event at our September show in

Claresholm. 

The Hackamore classic went off without a hitch this year!  It was well

received by all of our members. Congratulations to all who competed in this

new event!  The Extreme Cow Horse event underwent a name change to

Canada’s Greatest Stock Horse.  As usual, this special event was exciting and

had a great list of competitors.

As winter continues we wish everyone a great off season! We wish you all a

Happy New Year! 

Looking forward to seeing you all at our AGM and banquet! 
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ASHA SHOW DATES
FOR 2025

APRIL 18-20  CLINIC,
SCHOOLING SHOW & COW

HORSE SHOW
PONOKA,  AB

MAY 16-18  
CALGARY STAMPEDE

QUALIFIER WEEKEND COW
HORSE SHOW

( NRCHA APPROVED)
PONOKA,  AB

JUNE 13-15
 CALGARY STAMPEDE

QUALIFIER 
WEEKEND COW HORSE SHOW

( NRCHA APPROVED)
PONOKA,  AB

AUGUST 8-10  
 SCHOOLING SHOW & COW

HORSE SHOW
PONOKA,  AB

SEPT 19-21  
CANADA’S  GREATEST

COWGIRL & WEEKEND COW
HORSE SHOW 

(  NRCHA APPROVED )
CLARESHOLM,  AB

OCT 15-19
JENSEN SILVER FUTURITY,

HACKAMORE CLASSIC,
CANADA’S  GREATEST STOCK

HORSE & YEAR END COW
HORSE SHOW 

PONOKA,  AB



News/Upcoming Events 
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Youth Clinic April 5, 2025
ASHA is happy to once again put on a youth clinic this April see poster below for more details!   The clinic will be

$250/person at Timber River Ranch in Sundre, AB.  Thank you Geoff Hoar for being the clinician!!!

Annual General Meeting & Banquet 
We are looking forward to seeing everyone at the year end AGM and Banquet.  We have 2 positions ( 2 year terms) on

the board of directors to fill so please reach out if you would like to let your name stand.   If you are planning on

attending the AGM please ensure that you have renewed your membership for 2025 as you need to be a current

member to vote at the meeting. Visit the website www.stockhorse.ca to find 2025 membership form. Also please

remember to purchase banquet tickets prior to January 7th, 2025.

https://stockhorse.ca/membership/
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Showcase

                       Stallion Auction 

Stallion Auction is live and runs til  Jan 30th at
6:00 pm!!

We are so proud of the stallion auction and
the success we’ve had with it! This year we

have over 60 breeder donations, with a variety
of pedigrees, colors, and disciplines. 

The stallion auction will pay out $101,000 over the
next 4 years to open and non pro competitors! 

 
We are excited to see this great fundraiser grow
and continue to exceed our expectations! Thank

you to all our great stallion donors for supporting
the cow horse industry as well as our Association! 

THATS ALL FOR NOW!! !  WATCH FOR OUR FEBRUARY
NEWSLETTER


